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NEWSLETTER 19 – 19.04.2021 

Dear Parents & Carers 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter break and managed to enjoy the sunshine.  I would like to extend a 

big warm welcome to the new children who are starting in Nursery this week, my office door is always 

open so any questions please speak to Mrs Babenko or come and see me.   

Please continue to follow the health and safety routines which (touch wood!) are working extremely 

well.  A reminder below of the rules:- 
 

 Please arrive between 8:40 am and 8:50 am, collect between 3:10 pm and 3:25 pm 

 One parent/carer at drop-offs and pick-ups 

 Using the one way system and maintaining a 2 metre distance 

 Ensuring that your child sanitises their hands prior to entering school 

 Ensuring that you do not enter the yellow hatched areas outside the class room doors 

 Please continue to communicate with teachers primarily by e-mail or phone the office as 

required 
 

The staff and I have been extremely grateful for your care, honesty and communication which is 

supporting us to keep school covid-free.  We ask that you continue to follow the hands, face, space 

and outdoors rules (set by the Government) both in school and at home and by doing this continue to 

support the staff and children to stay as safe as possible.  Please see attached a letter from the 

County Council which re-enforces this message. 
 

SKIPPING WORKSHOP 

One of our priorities is to support children to be healthy and as active as possible and with this in 

mind we have booked a skipping workshop for each class.  These will take place on Wednesday 21st 

April and each child will bring home a skipping rope so that they can continue to skip at home. 
 

DIARY DATES 

Monday 19th April – Monday 19th July Swimming for Year 2 

Tuesday 20th April Reception & Year 1 Gymnastics in school.  Year 2 Gymnastics club 

Wednesday 21st April Skipping Workshops 

Wednesday 21st April After School Sports Club starts. Reception children 

Thursday 22nd April After School Doncaster Rovers. Year 1 children  

Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday – school closed to all pupils 

Friday 28th May Break up for Half-Term 

Monday 7th June Return to school after Half-Term 

Friday 23rd July Inset Days and Break up for Summer Holidays  

 
Jo Cook 

Head Teacher 
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